

28<sup>th</sup> May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Progress Reports

As you are no doubt aware, due to the Covid pandemic, the 'normal' patterns of school life have been somewhat disrupted this year. Consequently, not all pupils have received While we have worked hard to keep you Progress Reports in the traditional format. informed via communications with tutors, we felt it important that pupils receive a written report this academic year. Pupils will receive their Progress Reports as follows:

Year 9 Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> July 2021 Year 8 Thursday 8th July 2021 Year 7 Friday 9th July 2021

We are firm in our commitment to keep a close eye on progress, homework and behaviour and promote the three pronged partnership of parents, pupils and teachers working together towards the highest possible achievement for your child.

Yours faithfully

Ms L Kelly

Deputy Headteacher

The De Curci Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in

is Springfield School, Central Road, Portsmouth, PO6 1QY, United Kingdom.

Springfield School is a business name used by The De Curci Trust

England and Wales with company number 10646541. Its registered office address